
    

Dearest  Gruffalo Class Children and families, 

 

What a year!  Who could have guessed back in September when 

you started in F2 that our year together would go as it has? 

We are so very proud of  all you have done this year.  You settled 

into school life beautifully in September, making friends and 

learning about school and all areas of  learning indoors and      

outdoors.  You became a super team and we have lots of  lovely 

memories of  special times we shared. 

You and your families continued to work hard and stay safe 

throughout the partial school closures, looking after each other 

in the most unusual of  times.  You continued to work hard both in 

school, at home and online!   

We all think you are all truly amazing and know you will continue 

to be awesome in year one and beyond!  We can’t wait to see 

how you grow and what wonderful achievements you accomplish 

in your lives.   
 

Enjoy your last week of  school activities before the summer     
holiday.  Have a wonderful summer and we’ll see you all in the 
Autumn term!   

 

Lewis wanted me to show you that he’s a ‘big boy’ 
like the children in your Gruffalo class .  He has 
been practising his writing ready for starting 
school in September!  

Have a Super Summer! 

 

 

 

 

Miss Hughes    Mrs Line     Miss Ellis 


